Greenfield Police Department

Memo

To: Jeff Rasche (Chief) - Greenfield Board Of Public works

From: Brian Guinn, Captain

Date: 10/23/2018
Re: Retirement

Board of Public Works,

Please accept this letter as my official Retirement as a member of the Greenfield Police Department. My final day of employment with the City of Greenfield will be Friday November 30th, 2018.

I would like to thank the City and Citizens of Greenfield for giving me the opportunity to serve them as a Police Officer for the past 29 years. I have thoroughly enjoyed being able to give back to the community in which I was raised. I have seen the City and community grow far beyond what I would ever imagine and I am proud to have been part of it. I would like to wish the current members of the Greenfield Police Department good luck and God speed.

Respectively Submitted

Captain Bran L. Guinn